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Beth Cobb <bcobb@ewsd.org>

Re: Pornographic images in the HS Library
Tom Williams <tom8williams@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 1, 2022 at 11:08 AM
To: Tamara Parks <tparks@ewsd.org>
Cc: Elizabeth von Nagy <evonnagy@ewsd.org>, Beth Cobb <bcobb@ewsd.org>

Thank you for sending the response, Tamara. I am extremely disappointed but not at all surprised considering the review
committee was largely the same group of individuals who approved this pornographic content in the first place.  It's like
asking a group of white supremacists to review their racist policies and see if they may be too racist. It does nothing to
have the same group of people review policies that they themselves have previously approved.  

Unfortunately this is not the end. It does not end with a group of librarians who have proven that they are incapable of
discerning what is appropriate and protecting our children from harmful pornogrraphic material.

Thank you again for being prompt with the flow of information. 
Tom
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